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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Week of December 11th

Before the Nobel Prize ceremony in Stockholm on Sunday, showing some Ohio State
pride. Left to right, Michael Poirier, chair of physics; Pierre Agostini, professor
emeritus of physics; Lou DiMauro, professor of physics; David Horn, dean of the
College of Arts and Sciences.




Upcoming Events

December 15th- January 5th-
Winter Break! No classes, offices
open

December 25th- 26th- Holiday,
offices closed

January 1st- Holiday, offices closed

The Department of Physics Weekly Emails will resume on Monday, January
8th, 2024

Full Department
Professor Emeritus Pierre Agostini was awarded the Nobel Prize in Physics at
the Nobel Ceremony in Stockholm, Sweden this Sunday! Read more at this link

You can watch the recordings of the Nobel Ceremony, Concert, and Lectures
on the Nobel Prize website at this link.

Save the date: The Department of Physics Winter Party is coming up on Friday,
January 26th, from 6:00- 8:00 PM in the PRB. Join us for food and fun! This
year's theme is... Dr. Who!

Our department has a variety of new AV equipment deployed and ready for
use. There are 6 new large screens available throughout the PRB conference
rooms, as well as carts for easy transport. These can be easily connected via
HDMI cable to personal computers. There are also still projectors and OWLs
available to be checked out at the PRB main office.

There is more information and resources available on our department website.
Click here for archived Department of Physics Weekly Emails
Click here for the Department of Physics Calendars

Undergraduate Students

There are travel grants available from the American Physical Society (APS) for
undergraduate students to travel to the March and April meetings. Read more
at this link

Submit your news items to scopel.6@osu.edu by 5pm, Thursday.



Follow us on all social media platforms: Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter

Have a wonderful break and Happy Holidays!

Happy Holidays!
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Happy New Year! We can't wait to see everyone
back in the PRB in 2024!
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